
New Superintendents Academy 
2017-18 Participant Application 

Program Description:  The Missouri Academy for New Superintendents is a one year program designed to 
assist new superintendents in establishing a network that will promote reflection, communication, the 
development of interpersonal skills, and a structured program of effective mentoring.  The next class of the 
Academy will begin meeting in November. 

Eligibility:  Participation in the academy is limited to superintendents with at least one year of experience as a 
superintendent and no more than four years of experience. 

Cost: The majority of the program costs are covered by business sponsors of the program. However, each 
participant’s school district will also be asked to share in the cost of the program.  The school district will be 
asked to contribute $1,500 to the cost of the training.  A limited number of scholarships are available for those 
unable to pay the full amount. 

Questions:  Contact Dr. Sarah Booth Riss by phone:  314-575-8942 or email sarbr131@gmail.com. 

Participant Information: 

Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 

School District _________________________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________________________ 

City   ___________________________________________________  Zip__________________________ 

Email ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Work Phone ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Number of Years in Superintendency _______________________________________________________ 

Return this application to: 
Dr. Sarah Booth Riss

Academy for New Superintendents
311 Elm Valley Drive, St. Louis, MO 63119

sarbr131@gmail.com




